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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

GROUNDWATER COUNCIL MEETING 

Notice is hereby given that the San Bernardino Basin Groundwater Council 

meeting scheduled for February 13, 2023 at 10:00 am has been canceled. The 

next meeting of the San Bernardino Basin Groundwater Council is scheduled for 

March 13, 2023, at 2:00 pm at San Bernardino Valley at 380 East Vanderbilt Way, 

San Bernardino, CA 92408

Posted: January 24, 2023
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